
  November 18, 2020   Reminders: governor’s new  

                                                                                           guidance and travel advisory 

 
 

 

 

A Message from the  

Department of Human Resources 

 

We have received some questions from staff about the governor’s most recent COVID-19 

guidance and travel advisory. 

 

• Here is the guidance released on Sunday, Nov. 15, which includes restrictions on 

indoor social gathering. This is timely with the Thanksgiving holiday around the 

corner.  

• Here is the travel advisory, which advises against non-essential travel and 

recommends that anyone arriving in Washington from other states or countries self-

quarantine for 14 days upon return.  

 

You will also find a number of resources for staff regarding safety protocols regarding 

COVID-19 on this webpage. Questions about this guidance or taking leave can be directed 

toward your supervisor or human resources.  
 
 

 

https://www.governor.wa.gov/sites/default/files/proclamations/COVID%2019%20November%20Statewide%20Restrictions.pdf
https://www.governor.wa.gov/sites/default/files/Travel%20Advisory-%20Washington%20state.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://bellinghamschools.org/about/departments/human-resources/human-resources-information-related-to-covid-19/
https://bellinghamschools.org/about/departments/human-resources/human-resources-information-related-to-covid-19/

